with the surrounding landscaping. The timber bin stores will be
stained to match the existing planting.

Conclusion:

The proposal will enhance the appearance of the front garden, as
currently it is not accessible and is overgrown. It will allow for easier
access to rubbish bins, and providing a concealed housing so that
these items do not have to obscure the view of the main pathway
towards the front door.

| trust you have sufficient information to determine this application, but
should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me on 07956592522/ 0208 838 6400.

Yours faithfully

Kathleen Hall



